
Glassboro Public Schools 

 

MEMO 

_________________________________________________________ 
Date: December 11, 2014 

To: Dr. Mark Silverstein, Superintendent    

From: Danielle Sochor, Director of Curriculum, Special Education, & Personnel 

Re: Action Item 

      December 17, Board Meeting 

_____________________________________________________________ 

 

Requesting Board approval of the Affirmative Action Committee for the 2014-2015 school year 

consisting of the following staff members: 

 

Danielle Sochor, Director of Curriculum, Special Education, and Personnel 

Brandi Sheridan, Supervisor of Curriculum and Instruction 

Kriston Matthews, Principal of the Glassboro Intermediate School 

Wanda Pichardo, Principal of the Thomas E. Bowe School 

Aaron Edwards, Principal of the J. Harvey Rodgers School 

Nanci Moore, Supervisor of Special Education 

Monique Stowman, GEA Representative 

Carol Sharp, GEA Representative  

 

DMS/ed 

 


